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Mr. Juan Velasquez CERTIFIED MAIL
Manager, Environmental Affairs Return Receipt Request
UNC Mining and Milling
P.O. Box 8480
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Velasquez:

UNC submitted a " conceptual plan" for stabilization of the Church Rock tailings
facility over one year ago. With the exception of correspondence between Chuck
Johnson of UNC and Terry Morgan of this Bureau on the single issue of the Probable
Maximum Flood determination, the EID has received no correspondence on the plan
since July 31, 1985. EID letters to UNC dated April 23 and August 28, 1985 and
a legal memorandum sent to UNC in December 1985, explain the EID's position on
the applicability of federal standards for the stabilization of the tailings, i
The EID therefore has no choice but to enforce the federal standaids, and hereby
requests that UNC indicate, within 20 days of the date of this letter, a date by
which a stabilization plan that niakes a good-faith effor.10 address the federal
standards and our other concerns (as expressed in the above-referenced letters)
will be submitted for EID review.

Q We look forward to your timely response, and hope that the EID and UNC can continue
to work together toward a mutually-acceptable reclamation plan for the Church
Rock site.

Sincerely,

MbkaL W -
Michael F. Brown
Acting Bureau Chief
Radiation Protection Bureau
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ec:, Dale Smith, URF0, NRC
Denise Fort, Director, EID

Terry Morgan, Acting Prngram Manager, ULS
Dick Young, legal Services Bureau
Amy Childers, Ground Water Bureau
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